
8th February 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

As we end this half term, we wanted to write to you all and express our thanks for your ongoing
support and commitment to your child’s learning and our school – it is truly appreciated.

As we walk around the classrooms and playground each day, we feel proud to lead a school
which so clearly lives out its mission statement. Your children really are fearless in their desire to
know and remember more and are brave each day, just as Our Lady was. It is a joy to see the
children living out our Marian Values in all they do, from co-operating and supporting each other
during learning and play; to taking care of our fantastic school and its wonderful grounds.

Events Happening in School:

● 22.2.24 Year 1 Class Liturgy - 8:45 - 9am in the hall
● 22.2.24 Year 2 Book and Breakfast
● 22.2.24 SEND Drop In - 2.30pm
● 29.2.24 Year 2 Class Liturgy - 8:45 - 9am in the hall
● 29.2.24 Reception Book and Breakfast
● 5.3.24 Y5 BIG KIDS presentation at Kirkleatham - 12pm - 3pm Y5 only
● 7.3.24 World Book Day - more details to follow from Mr McIntyre after the holidays
● 7.3.24 Year 1 Book and Breakfast
● Science Week - more details to follow from Mr Cara after the holidays
● 14.3.24 Reception Class Liturgy - 8:45 - 9am in the hall
● 15.3.24 Easter Fair- 3.30pm
● 14.3.24 Year 2 Book and Breakfast
● 18.3.24 Musical Showcase - parents are invited to attend. 2:30pm in the hall
● Week beginning the 18.3.24 Holy Week Liturgies will take place in the hall at 9am in the

hall. Each day, these will be led by a different class:
- Monday- Y2
- Tuesday - Y3



- Wednesday - Y4
- Thurs - Y5
● 22.3.24 Stations of the Cross - Prayer Stations in the hall
● 22.3.24 Easter Egg Raffle
● 22.3.24 Easter Bonnet Parade
● Please note: Nursery Stay & Play will take place every week on a Thursday

for both morning and afternoon sessions.

Have a relaxing half term holiday

A McClurey & N Bennett
Mrs McClurey & Mr Bennett

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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